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Missing box truck sought by Atchison Police 
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are searching for a stolen vehicle.

That’s according to a release issued Friday by Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson.

The release says an Atchison resident “reported the theft of a 2000 Ford E350 box
truck from the 500 block of North 9th Street."
It’s believed the white box truck was taken sometime between 12 noon
Wednesday and 9:00 Friday morning.

Anyone with information related to the missing box truck should contact Atchison
Police at 913-367-4323.
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